
  
 Arkansas Basin Roundtable 

Official Records Location 
 c/o Board of Water Works of Pueblo 

 Attention:  Leslie Martinez 
 P.O. Box 400 

 Pueblo CO 81002-0400 
 
 
June 18, 2011 
 
Mr. Todd Doherty 
Interstate Water Management Development Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:   Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application for Rotating Agricultural Fallowing Public Policy 
Working Group 
 
Dear Todd: 
 
The WSRA grant application for Rotating Agricultural Fallowing Public Policy Working Group approved by the 
Arkansas Basin Roundtable at the May 11, 2011 contemplated participation by other basin roundtables.  While there 
have been verbal commitments, at the time of our June 8th Arkansas Basin Roundtable meeting, we had not received 
notice of formal approval by other roundtables. To keep this request on track for the July CWCB meeting, the 
Arkansas Basin Roundtable, by consensus, approved funding of the full grant request from basin funds if we do not 
receive approvals from other basins.  This coverage of the funding requirement should give other basin roundtables 
ample time to consider the merits of this public policy working group. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and encouragement.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Barber 
Chair 
 
c: Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable 
           
     


